
Congratulations to the World Food 
Programme

We congratulate the World Food Programme (WFP) on being awarded the Nobel 
Peace Prize 2020. The World Food Programme is a driving force in global efforts to 
prevent the use of hunger as a weapon of war and conflict around the world.
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For Gard, the United Nations’ World Food Programme has been a valued partner and 
customer for many years. We are delighted to provide support and insurance for 
their ships delivering acutely needed food and resources to the people that need it 
the most.

The World Food Programme is saving and changing lives in 83 countries, reaching 
more than 100 million hungry people across the world. The award is a much-
deserved recognition of their staff who daily put their lives on the line to assist to 
alleviate hunger worldwide.
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